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  Term 4 Week 2 23rd October 2019 

COMING EVENTS 

Tell Them From Me Survey 
Open now until 25th October (see details later in Bulletin) 

Monday 14th October - Friday 25th October 
Swimming Scheme (Years 2, 3 & 4) 

Thursday 24th & 31st  October 
2020 Kindergarten classroom visits 2pm-3pm 

Friday 18th October - Friday 6th December 
Dance2BFit 

Thursday 31st October 
Year 6 Fundraiser - Walkathon 

Friday 1st November 
MusicaViva B’Tutta Concert 
Puggles Welcome & Infants Disco 6pm-7pm 

Monday 4th November 
Tocal Homestead Excursion K - 2 

Tuesday 5th  - Friday 8th November 
Parliament speeches 

Tuesday 5th, 12th & 19th November 
2020 Kindergarten classroom visits 2pm-3pm   

Monday 11th November 
2021 Selective High School applications close 

Tuesday 26th November 
Swimming Carnival  

Permission Notes and Payments Due 

Tocal Homestead $27 
Note and payment due 25th October 

Stage 3 Excursion $345 
Final payment due 25th October 

Stage 3 Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
Money & leftover chocolates due 4th November 

Voluntary Contribution $40 

OVERDUE 

Dance2BFit $26 

MusicaViva $6.50 

Swimming Scheme $85 

Walkathon 
Permission Note  

Absence Notification by SMS Note 

PSSA $50 

Matific $11 

 Principal’s Message 

Tell Them From Me Parent Survey 
 due by 25th October 2019 

 
This Term, our school will be participating in the 
Partners in Learning parent survey, part of the Tell 
Them From Me suite of surveys on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers 
questions about different factors that are known to 
impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
 
Running this survey will help our school understand 
parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: communication 
between parents/carers and staff, activities and 
practices at home and parent/carer views on the 
school's support of learning and behaviour. This 
valuable feedback will help our school make practical 
improvements.   
 
The survey is conducted entirely online on 

smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. 

The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 

complete and is completely confidential. The parent 

survey will be conducted between 16 October and 25 

October. Although participating in the survey is 

entirely voluntary, your responses are very much 

appreciated.  

To access the survey for our school go to:  
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/fh72v 
The survey is available in 23 languages. 
 

Please take the time to complete the survey. We use 
the information you provide to help refine our 
systems within the school and also to celebrate the 
successes of our impact on our students as 
educators. 

 

 

Have a fantastic week everyone! 

 

 

Allyson Corrigan 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/fh72v


Tell Them From Me Parent Survey - closes  25th October 2019 

 
This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, 
another part of the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent 
surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about 
different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on 
their child’s experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers 
and staff, activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support 
of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical 
improvements.   
 

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or 

computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely 

confidential. The parent survey will be conducted between 16 October and 25 October. 

Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much 

appreciated.  

To access the survey for our school go to:  
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/fh72v 
The survey is available in 23 languages. 
 

Please complete this survey as it provides valuable 

information for our school. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/fh72v
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CARDIFF NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Invites 2020 kindergarten and current infants students to a 

Friday 1st November  6.00pm - 7.00pm 

ART CLUB 

Art Club began this week and students were very excited to get creative! This week, students 
crafted portraits of their peers! 

Art Club is a lunch-time activity for stage 2 and 3 students who want an extra opportunity to 
explore different forms of visual arts. Art Club meets on Mondays and Tuesdays at lunch time in 
5/6S.   
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P&C MEETINGS 
 
 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Tuesday 12th November 2019 at 6pm in the 

library. 

Uniform Shop Hours 
 

 TUESDAYS and  

WEDNESDAYS from 2.45pm 
Order forms available from the office  

EFTPOS is now available in the Uniform Shop 
during Uniform Shop hours. 

Please note that there is a 1.9% transaction fee to use this 
facility. 

 P&C NEWS 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DONATIONS 

 

 

 

Helpers are required to source and collect 
donations for our Christmas Raffle. A letter will be 
provided by the P&C to assist and can be given to 
potential donors. Please see Kimberley Bristow or 
the school office if you are able to help. 

 

P&C Positions To Be Filled 

The P&C are seeking volunteers to fill the following 
positions: 
 

 Treasurer 

 Canteen Supervisor 
 

Please see the office if you are interested in either 
position or would like more information. 









 



Wednesday 
14th Aug 
6:00pm  
Library 

Parent Information Session 
You will be introduced to our dedicated staff, who will present visual 
snapshots of what we offer our students at Cardiff North. You will be 
provided with a ‘welcome pack’ and meet our school wellbeing mascots. 
 

Tuesday  
10th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Library 

Parent & Child Sessions 
Students will meet  their buddies and enjoy a tour of our school. They will 
be introduced to our mascots for their first lunch and play time at our 
school. Parents will have the opportunity to explore healthy lunchbox 
options from a ‘Good for Kids’ healthy eating advisor. 
 

Thursday  
19th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Hall 

P&C and Uniform Information 
The P&C will provide information about how the P&C works with the school and 
uniforms will be on display. 

Literacy & Numeracy  
Parents will learn about the Early Action for Success Initiative. K-2 
students begin school with a strong team of staff who ensure their 
continual improvement. The role of the Instructional Leader and 
Interventionist K-2 is complimented by our learning support team. 
Scholastic book packs will be distributed. 
Classroom Visit 
Children will experience a variety of activities which will support them in a 
smooth transition to kindergarten. Opportunities to develop relationships 
with other students will occur in a highly supportive environment. 
 

Tuesday 
24th Sept 
2-3pm 
Hall 

Wellbeing Information 
School wellbeing procedures will be communicated to parents. Our 
learning support team will provide information on school readiness and 
support programs. 
Classroom visit 
 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
2-3pm 
Kindergarten Room 

Kinder Transition Days 
Students will experience full kindergarten style lessons during these visits 
with support from their buddies and the orientation team. 

Dates: Thursdays 17th, 24th and 31st of October and 
Tuesdays the 5th, 12th and 19th of November.  
 

Proudly sponsored by 






